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Welcome 

The Cabinet Secretary for Education, Kirsty Williams, launched ‘Education in Wales – our 

national mission’ on 26th September. It describes how Wales’ education reforms will support 

the introduction of the new curriculum and bring us the outcomes for our children that we 

all want to see. 

This marks a moment of change for this newsletter. From now on it will expand its coverage 

to incorporate all education reforms currently underway, giving a rounded picture of 

progress.  

In this special edition: 

‘Education in Wales – our national mission’ 

This is the full strategy document that sets out how development of the new curriculum, 

professional learning, teaching standards, assessment and accountability, and inclusive schools 

reforms will happen, also how and when. 

The Cabinet Secretary’s launch speech 

Kirsty Williams is passionate about taking these reforms forward in a positive and supportive way. 

She sets her views out strongly in this speech.  You can watch it via periscope at  

https://www.pscp.tv/w/1vAxRNkLDoyxl  where she is introduced by Deputy Permanent Secretary 

Owen Evans 

12 things you need to know 

If you’re short of time, this simple set of questions and answers explains the reforms and how they 

complement each other 
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